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Our hearts are with the victims of Hurricane Helene and all those impacted across
North Carolina, thousands of whom are without cell service and/or power. We will
work to support them in every way possible.

If you have any specific information on clubwomen who have been affected, please let
me know. Thank you so much to all those who have reached out offering support. It is
times like this when you truly realize the power and sisterhood of GFWC.

WAYS TO DONATE:
Checks made payable to GFWC-NC and mailed to:

GFWC-NC 7474 Creedmoor Rd., Unit 310, Raleigh, NC 27613
E-mail: hq@gfwcnc.org

OR
Via PayPal

www.paypal.me/GFWCNC
OR

Via Venmo
www.venmo.com/GFWC-NC

If paying via PayPal or Venmo, please include description of fund designations

 
In Federation Spirit,

Karen
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